From: STUART COGGESHALL <scogge5224(@aol.com>
Date: August 8, 2023 at 3:27:21 PM EDT

To: Terri Guarino <TGuarino@townofbourne.com>
Subject: Hi Terry

I am sending this in regards to Joel Andersen s request. I have absolutely no reason but to support
his requests. In reference to his meeting or hearing. The entire family are dear friends of ours and
exemplary neighbors.

Sent from my iPhone



